



Dean, University of Maryland School of Medicine Vice President for Medical Affairs, University of Maryland, Baltimore John Z. and Akiko K. Bowers Distinguished Professor and Dean

> 655 West Baltimore Street, 14-029 Baltimore, MD 21201-1509 410 706 7410 | 410 706 0235 FAX

> umsomdean@som.umaryland.edu www.medschool.umaryland.edu

January 10, 2025

Mr. and Mrs. Robert Blais Blazeman Foundation for ALS 172 Marnoch Drive Seekonk, MA 02771-3812

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Blais,

Thank you so much for your continued confidence in the University of Maryland School of Medicine through your gift to the Jonathan S. Blais Lectureship in ALS Fund in memory of your son, Jonathan.

I deeply value your partnership and am most appreciative of your ongoing generosity and do hope we can meet soon. Your philanthropic spirit plays a significant role in enabling us to maintain our position as pioneers in the medical community and ensures that the University of Maryland School of Medicine's tradition of excellence continues.

Thank you, again, for your support, and best wishes to you both throughout the New Year.

Sincerely yours,

Mark T. Gladwin, MD (He/him/his)

Dean, University of Maryland School of Medicine Vice President for Medical Affairs, University of Maryland, Baltimore John Z. and Akiko K. Bowers Distinguished Professor and Dean

MTG:pab